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Te Aroha

Another successful week at our school has come and 
gone. It definitely feels as though we are in the full 
swing of things with so much going on. 
Firstly a big thank you to all who came along and   
supported our Splash Mania event last Friday. It     
was such a special evening with so many children  
and adults having fantastic fun in the sun. We had  
incredible community support from the Fire Service 
who brought along their fire truck to create the best 
slip and slide I have seen in a long time. We really  
appreciate the help offered by so many parents, 
teachers, and whanau on the day. Well done to the 
PTA who organised the whole event and a big thank 
you for all your hard work and time. 
This week all our classes began their inquiries into  
our overarching topic for this term "Special Places." 
We are really excited to see where our children's    
investigations lead them. Throughout the term, our 
children will be investigating not only all about our   
Elstow-Waihou School special places but the many 
special places in our local area. Our aims for this topic 
are to create even stronger connections for our      
children with our school and local places to spark  
their enthusiasm for learning. I will be keeping you all 
up  to date with our progress through the term and 
look forward to catching up with many parents and 
extended family to hear your stories around our     
special places. 
Whaanau Fridays are back this term beginning on  
Friday the 1st of March from 1:30 to 2:15pm. This 
term we are looking for adults from our community to 
take small groups of children for a passion project 
each week. Projects could be anything from painting 
to knitting, chess to teaching sign language! If youôve 
got a passion that youôd be willing to share with a 
small group and are available on a Friday afternoon 
weôd love to hear from you either through our          
Facebook page or through the office! 
 

Great mahi tahi everyone  
NgǕ mihi nui, Sandy Stirling 

THE LIGHT HOUSE, ROOM 4: Kia Ora. This week 
we have completed some great learning sessions in 
the swimming pool. We have worked on breaststroke 
and backstroke. It is good to see the majority of      
students with their togs. We have completed a reading 
unit about the Treaty of Waitangi. Many questions 
were asked and as a result great discussion followed. 
We have started our inquiry unit about "Special    
Places". This week we focused on our special place 
and created a chart, using photos of the chosen place. 
We have continued to focus on our work and every-
one appears to be enjoying their new environment and 
friends. Enjoy the weekend. 
NGǔ KEA, ROOM 5: Kia 
Ora everyone, Wow! Week 
four has flown by in NgǕ 
Kea as we have been     
diving into the ask stage    
of our óspecial placesô     
inquiry and discovering   
just how different one     
personôs perspective of a 
special place can be from 
the next. From the beach to 
the bush, from the farm, to 
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Our STAR Values 

CELEBRATING SUCCESS: 

FROM THE CLASSES: 

Well done to our Week 4 Reach for the Stars 
achievers: Darcie - Manners, Contributing and Con-
fidence, Kase C - Perseverance, Ethan - Attitude 
Daisy - Confidence and Community, Maia - Attitude 
and Lucas - Contributing, Manners, and Confidence 

Eating peaches straight from 

our school trees, YUM !! 


